
            

 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE MEETING CANCELLATION AND SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

PORT OF EDMONDS 
 

The Port of Edmonds cancelled their regularly scheduled business meeting on Monday July 8, 
2019 at 7:00 pm.  The following regularly scheduled meeting has been rescheduled to a Special 
Commission Meeting on Monday July 29, 2019 at 9:00 am.   
 
The public is invited to attend. 

 
 

June 28, 2019 
 


